

## **Bobkitten Bulletin**

## Thursday, January 4, 2024

Good morning, Bobkittens! This is the morning bulletin for Thursday, January 4, 2024.

**6**<sup>th</sup> **Graders:** ASB is still looking for 6<sup>th</sup> Grade students who are interested in becoming part of ASB. There are openings for two 6<sup>th</sup> Grade representatives. Mr. Meers emailed the Google Form to all 6th graders yesterday.

In order to be eligible you must meet the following requirements:

\*Have great attendance and no major office referrals

\*Turn in 3 teacher rating forms - <a href="https://forms.gle/jcoPM9MpRTEdVFsv7">https://forms.gle/jcoPM9MpRTEdVFsv7</a>

This is a great opportunity to get involved at Miller Junior High!

## THIS WEEK

Today

Dungeons and Dragons meets at 2:30 in Rm 115. Students MUST bring their character sheets to Dungeons and Dragons to stay.

**Tomorrow** 

The GSA meetings that were previously scheduled for tomorrow have been postponed until next Friday, January 12

The last day to turn in work for Quarter 2 is January 23. The last day of Quarter 2/Semester 1 is January 26.

Miller Bobkittens are Respectful, Responsible and Safe Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance